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March 24, 2023 

 

Chairwoman Granger  

Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Ranking Member DeLauro  

Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the City of Von Ormy Sewer Project in fiscal year 2024. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the City of Von Ormy, located at 13485 Old Quintana Rd, 

Von Ormy, TX 78073. The funding would be used to install the City’s wastewater collection, 

treatment, and disposal systems which involves new pipelines, lift station installations, and 

implementing water conservation and pollution prevention measures. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because an efficient and comprehensive sewer system is 

essential for public health and safety. This project is vital to the long-term well-being and 

economic growth of the City of Von Ormy community.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Member of Congress 

 


